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Attached is the proposed easement across River Road for Grace Baptist Church.  This 
easement lays out the communication lines that are in place and were disrupted during 
construction of the trail.  I would recommend that the council approve the easement and 
allow the church to have the easement recorded to help prevent any further issues in 
the future.   
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